
 
 

 

 

 

Press Release  
 
Due to COVID-19 concerns and the restrictions on mass gatherings that will remain in 
place for the foreseeable future, The Forest Agricultural Society Board of Directors with 
Committee Chairs is announcing the cancellation of our 150th anniversary fair scheduled 
to take place September 25, 2020. 
The Forest Fall Fair is a large event that welcomes thousands of visitors daily over three 
days, as well as hundreds of volunteers, therefore safety is our first priority. 
 
The Forest Agricultural Society is so appreciative of the many people, guests, staff & 
volunteers, exhibitors, vendors, sponsors, service providers, community groups, 
entertainers and attractions, 4-Hers and farmers for their ongoing support.   
 
We plan to be back in 2021 with our biggest and best Fair ever.  It will be our 150th.  We 
plan on making it great!  We have an extra 12 months to work on this.  We will make 
good use of the time. 
 
 
Stay tuned for updates as we work through this unique situation.  We look forward to 
seeing all of you at our 150th Fair in September of 2021! 
 
 
 
Everett Moons 
President 
Forest Agricultural Society 
 

45 Jefferson St. W.  Forest, ON  N0N 1J0  519-786-6403 
See you at the 150th fair September 24th, 25th and 26th, 2021 

www.forestfair.ca 


